
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/14/2022 12:02:53 PM

First name: Kristopher

Last name: Powell

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This proposed project is going to affect the Holland lake area for the rest of its existence.

 

The purpose of spending time outdoors, and enjoying a remote spot like Holland lake is to experience the rural

backcountry of Montana. By adding a commercialized larger resort, that is going take away from the experience

for everyone else, and will be a major eye sore.

 

Adding in more lodging might now be the best idea anyway, because if they were to increase the amount of

"guests" that could stay there, they would also be increasing the likelihood of wildlife clashes, such as attracting

bears to the area. Adding a big restaurant out there would be like ringing a dinner bell to a good portion of wild

life.

 

I would also suspect that due to a larger permanent presence there, a good portion of the wildlife that everyone

enjoys seeing, will no longer be in the area. They will pull out and be further away from the lake than normal.

 

I have been a Utah resident, and I do not support this proposed project as an Montanan.

 

I think the forest service should not approve this level of commercialization to be done in our wilderness.

Especially to make a profit.


